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Minutes – John Harden, Secretary/Treasurer 
 
The Business Meeting was called to order by President Travis Gannon. 
 

 Dr. David Jordan will take over as president of the WSSNC after 
 Adam Hixson stepped down in his relocation to Lubbock, Texas. 

 
The newly elected officers were as follows: 
 
 Vice President:    Walter Thomas 
 Board Member At Large – Industry: John Sanderson 
 Board Member At large – Academia: Leon Warren 
 Graduate Student Representative: Dustin Lewis 
 
Minutes of the past meeting were read and approved. 
 
Treasure report was given by John Harden.  The cost of the 2010 

 meeting was $2529.10.  Income from membership was $2410.61.  
 Balance of January 31st was $6270.48.   

 
Endowment report was given by John Harden for Tom Monaco.  As of 

 July 1, 2010 the balance was $15004.75.  On December 31, 2010, the 
 balance was $16401.43.  From January 1 to March 1, 2011 the account 
 made $170.00.  Endowment contributions at registration totaled $115.00.  
 The Endowment currently stands at a balance of $16686.03. 

 
The Morgan Stanley report was given by David Jordan.  Current balance 

 is $30000.00. 
 
 
Walter Thomas presented the student awards for posters.  Award 

 Winners were: 
 Dustin Lewis, 1st Place PhD; Aquatic Plant Injury from   

  Herbicide Residues in Turfgrass Clippings. 
 Sarah T. Meadows, 2nd Place PhD; Control of Monoecious  

  Hydrilla with Endothall Over Two Years. 
 Rory Roten, MS; Absorption and Translocation of   

  inocyclopyrachlor in Loblolly Pine. 
 Sherrie Ermine, MS; Porcelain berry, Brushkiller, and Virginia  

  Creeper in Interspecific Competition. 
 
Jim Burton presented the Outstanding Graduate Awards 
 Outstanding PhD student: Gurinderbir Chahal 
 Outstanding MS student: Rory Roten 
 
Jim Burton presented the Distinguished Service Award to Dr. David 

 Jordan. 
 
There was no Old Business. 
 

http://www.wssnc.ncsu.edu/2011/2011_WSSNC_minutes.pdf


The gavel was passed from Dr. Travis Gannon to Dr. David Jordan.  Meeting 
 was adjourned. 
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Awards and Contests – Walter Thomas/Jim Burton 
 Outstanding Ph. D. student – Mr. Gurinderbir Chahal 
 Outstanding MS student – Mr. Rory Roten 
 First Place Ph. D. poster – Mr. Dustin Lewis 
 Second Place Ph. D. poster – Mr. Sarah T. Meadows 
 First Place MS poster – Mr. Rory Roten 
 Second Place MS poster – Mr. Sherrie Ermine 
 
Officers and Membership 
 Newly Elected Officers: 
  Vice President – Walter Thomas 
  Executive Director (At-Large) – John Sanderson 
  Executive Director (Academia) – Leon Warren 
  Student Representative – Dustin Lewis 
 
Distinguished Service Award – Jim Burton 
 Awarded to Dr. David Jordan 
 
Adjournment 
 
 

 


